
Last week, Class 4 went to St Edmund church for a maths trip. "A maths trip...in a church?" I hear
you say. Yes. Churches are a valuable learning tool for lots of things, including maths. After a brief
history of the church, the children explored every nook and cranny; discovering fractions, multiples,
angles and shapes. They also enhanced their Religious Education knowledge, asking questions
about Christianity. We are looking forward to telling everyone about our discoveries in another
Class 4 event.

This Wednesday from 2.15-3.15pm will be Class 1’s Stay and Play. We look forward to seeing you
there!



We continue to shine a light on improving our punctuality and attendance here at Kellington
Primary School.
Attendance and punctuality at school is not only about safeguarding, but also about learning and
lost opportunities.
When looking at the minutes late combined across the school from last week, this totalled 3 hours
21 minutes.

This half term, we are really focussing on reducing the minutes late for the benefit of our children.

By being on time, children:

Avoid embarrassment of walking into a class who are already learning
Know the daily routine as this is shared when the children enter
Have social time to greet their friends and make positive connections for the day
Have settling time to be ready for learning.
Do not miss out on important learning which is the building blocks to high school preparation
and their futures! This cannot be regained.



⭐ 'Fab 50' readers this week⭐
Charlotte

⭐ 'Hero 100' readers this week ⭐
Oliver H, Savannah

I wonder who will be next for a reading award?

Class 1 - Reuben
Class 2 - Jaxon
Class 3 - Isobelle
Class 4 - Nula

Class 1 - Charlotte
Class 2 - Avril-Jayne
Class 3 - Oliver H
Class 4 - Grace



Wednesday 31st January - 2.15-3.15pm - EYFS Stay and Play
Wednesday 7th February - Whole school parents’ evening
Thursday 8th February - Whole school parents’ evening

As we are promoting healthy eating for our young people in school, please could you ensure that if
your child brings a snack to have at playtime, this is either cheese or fruit. Thank you



Kellington Primary school

Best wishes
Mrs Lawrence
Email: admin@kp.starmat.uk

Location: Roall Lane, Kellington, Goole DN14 0NY, UK
Phone: 01977 661127
Twitter: @KellingtonSch

Please see the attached document in relation to measles outbreaks.
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